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Ricky Royall will talk to Mr. 

McNeal to get more 
information needed for 
certification.  Lee Wommack 
would like this tabled until 
Ricky Royall has a chance to 
review information given to 
him.  This item was tabled until 
then.

It was considered to amend 
container information on 
Sanitation Ordinance #18-05 
to Section F - Collection 
Charges and Section I - 
Convenient Center.

•  Republic Services meeting 
report - notes from Stormy
Vaughn

•  Gate fee at Convenient 
Center

•  Charge current rate for 
delivery and pickup of  2y, 4y, 
6y, and 8y containers that 
customers request.

Mayor Gohman ran down the 
issues:

1)  Charging delivery and 
pickup charge on containers;

2)  Adding gate fee;
3)  Get price from Republic 

Services for curbside service.
Stormy Vaughn made a 

motion to approve adding the 
current rate for delivery and 
pickup for containers that 
customers request and also a 
motion to charge $20 for gate 
fee or to be determined at the 
Convenient Center, moving the 
$2 Convenient Center charge to 
the curbside service fee 
quarterly and taking away the 
$2 of  the outside residents that 
won’t be getting curbside 
service.  She was seconded by 
Santiago Rodriguez and the 
motion passed with a vote of  4 - 
1, Lee Wommack abstained.  
The Council will contact 
Republic Services to get pricing 
for curbside and how far out do 
we need to get on schedule.

Discussion was held on 
amending/archiving Ordinance 
#345 and adopting 2018 
International Residential 
Building Code Ordinance #19-
01.  Ricky Royall just received 
the 2018 residential building 
code book and needs to review 
it.  This item was tabled.

Discussion was held on 
amending/archiving Dangerous 
Building Ordinance #368 and 
adopting new Dangerous 
Building Ordnance #19-02.  
This time was tabled.

Discussion was held on Water 
Service Credit agreement for 
volunteer fire department/EMS 
staff.  Teresa Ballard reported 
on findings from water service 
credits and could not find a 
document stating how 
volunteers get the credit.  She 
would like the Council to 
consider writing procedures so 
city staff  can follow and also 
add something that volunteers 
will also comply with city 
ordinances.  If  a volunteer is 
living with family, they do not 
need to change the water bill to 
their name.

Mayor Gohman reports that 
the pea patch and .9 acres at the 
cemetery do not have a clear 
title.  There are about 100 plots 
available and it is being 
explored to expand for the 
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Facebook page at 
w w w . f a c e b o o k . c o m /
TexasFarmBureau, via email at 
memberbenefits@txfb.org or via 
mail to Texas Farm Bureau, 
Attn: Karl Ellis, P.O. Box 2689, 
Waco, Texas 76702-2689. 

Entrants must be Texas Farm 
Bureau members in good 
standing at the time of  the 
submission and at the time of  
the award presentation. 

Entrants must consent to the 
submission and possible 
publication of  the story. 

No employees or immediate 
family of  an employee of  Texas 
Farm Bureau or an affiliated 
company are eligible to receive 
the award. 

(Continued on next page)

can give their Ford vehicle credit 
for surviving a wreck or life-
threatening experience, and we 
want to hear those stories, too,” 
John Ross said. 

The winner of  each category 
will take home $3,000, and the 
runners-up will receive $1,000. 

To enter, submit a brief  
description of  your “Ford 
Tough” experience in one of  
the three categories.  Any Ford 
vehicle is eligible for the 
contest. 

Submit the description and 
supporting photos or video of  
the vehicle through MyTFB, the 
online membership portal, at 
my.texasfarmbureau.org. 

Entries will also be accepted 
via Texas Farm Bureau’s 

future of  Bronte.  Additional 
items addressed are to have a 
pavilion to hold ceremonies and 
to have a cemetery maintenance 
committee.

Discussion was held on zoning, 
however the 2018 code books 
have just arrived so there was no 
action taken.

Stormy Vaughn made a 
motion to accept the December 
20, 2018, minutes and was 
seconded by David Bedford.  
The motion passed with a vote 
of  4 - 1, Santiago Rodriguez 
abstained as he was not present 
at that meeting.

Stormy Vaughn made a 
motion to accept December bills 
paid and was seconded by Lee 
Womack.  The motion passed 
with a vote of  5 - 0.

Goals and projects include 
finalizing bids for drainage.

Monday, January 21, city 
offices are closed for MLK, Jr. 
and the City Secretary will be 
attending an election seminar in 
Frisco.  Also applications are 
being taken for three positions on 
City Council.

Work is being done on keeping 
pot holes filled.

With there being no further 
business, the meeting was 
adjourned at 9:45 pm.

Texas Farm Bureau is looking 
for the “best of  the best” as the 
search begins for stories of  
dependable, hardworking Ford 
vehicles through the 
organization’s Ford Tough Tales 
contest. 

“Texas Farm Bureau has a 
great relationship with Ford, and 
this contest will give our 
members a chance to highlight 
the interesting stories about their 
vehicles,” John Ross Copeland, 
Coke County Farm Bureau 
president, said. “It’s also a 
chance to take home some cash 
prizes.”

The contest will include three 
categories. 

The Workhorse Trucks 
category seeks to highlight stories 

of  the tough, dependable 
performance Ford trucks are 
known for. 

“Farm Bureau members rely 
on their Ford trucks on their 
farms, ranches or job 
sites,”  said. “We want to hear 
stories of  what makes their Ford 
‘tough.’”

Fords are also legendary in 
Texas.   Encourages individuals 
to enter their vehicle that is 20-
years-old or older in the Ford 
Legends category. 

John Ross noted it could be a 
vehicle special to the family, a 
truck that just won’t quit or a 
vehicle you restored. 

The final category is Life 
Saving Experiences. 

“Many Farm Bureau members 
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